Mr S Haddad
Director-General
Department of Planning
PO Box 39

SYDNEY NSW 2001

Dear Mr Haddad

Re: Northem Hume Alliance- Sturt Highway to Tarcutta — Modification Report

Please find attached an application for Modification of the Approval — Sturt Highway to Tarcutta —
Environmental Assessment in regard to a proposed alignment design change at Sturt Highway to

Tarcutta (Project Approval 06_0245).

The information includes a covering letter from the Northermn Hume Alliance as well as supporting
information to support the application.

Mr Peter Hurst of the RTA's Hume Highway Office is available to provide further assistance and
arrange further discussions between the Department and the RTA. Mr Hurst can be contacted on
(02) 6923 3415 or by email Peter_Hurst@rta.nsw.gov.au.

Your consideration of this request is greatly appreciated.

Yours sincerely

. \
Charlie Blébmfield

General Manager, Hume Highway
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